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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK
Well, one week of Term remaining. 

Yet another busy week.  
Thanks so much to Mrs Fitzsimmons and Ms Stone for ensuring that 165 students

received their Books in Homes packages yesterday. A kind generation for
Northbridge Rotary and support from the Rotary Club of Wellington made this all

possible. Thank you! 
We are finishing the Term with great attendance numbers across the school. All years
this week were again above 90% which is tremendous and well above the State level

of attendance expected of our students.  
We have finalised our policy for funding excursions and other activities. 

An activity up to $100 per student, the school will cover 25% of the total cost. How to
apply - Parents contact the school to request funding with reasoning to support the
application. School will meet these costs. If demand is high (more than 20 students

per activity) the school may approach the P&C for additional support. 
An activity up to $100 to $500 per student, the school will cover 50% of the total

cost. How to apply - Parents contact the school to request funding with reasoning to
support the application. P&C will support students. If demand is high (more than 20
students per activity) the school may work with the P&C for the additional support. 

More than $500 per student, 50% of total cost. May be supported by: 
• Special item for sale at the canteen – money raised to go towards subsidising the

group cost 
• Class to explore fundraising activities such as a zooper dooper stall 

• Hosting a social with a gold coin donation as entry 
How to apply - Parents contact the school to request funding with reasoning to

support the application. P&C will support the activity. If demand is high (class, stage
or school activities) the school will work with the P&C to support the activity. 

Have a great week! 
Darryl Thompson 



Student of the week
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Buzzie Winners
Declan 1W, Amelia 1W, Lillian 1/2M, Sage 5/6R,

Emmelyn 5/6R, Elijah 3/4L, Lilly 4C, Trent 3F,
Christel 5P

  Attendance Award: Mia Murphy 
Teacher Award: Mrs Mason



School News



School News

Wednesday 14th of May
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 - Moriarty Soccer



EDISON ROBOT BATTLES
Train your Edison robot, then
race your opponents through
a maze, along a track, or
battle like sumo wrestlers! 

TOONWORLD CARTOONING
Join Toonworld in a
cartooning workshop filled
with creativity and challenges

Bookings Required
(02) 6840 1780
MRL.NS W.GOV.AU/ K IDS

 Tuesday 15 April 
and

Tuesday 22 April

 Thursday 17 April

Ages 5 to 12

Ages 5 to 12

1:30 pm - 3 pm

10:30 am - 11:45 am

WELLINGTON LIBRARY



At the Dance Academy's new studio location,
164 Percy Street,

 there are vacancies for girls and boys in the 6-8 years
age group for ballet, tap and jazz classes.

Other age group places are very limited but there are a
few.

For Further enquiries or to enrol please phone 0499
686 996, or email

danceacademywellington@outlook.com or call at the
studio Monday-Thursday after 3:45pm 

Thank you 

Dance Academy 








